
 

 

 
 

 

 

1st November 2019 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers  

School Photograph Day 

 

We have invited Tempest Photography to come into school on Monday 25th November 2019 to 

take school photographs of your son/ daughter. Please make sure that students from school are in 

correct uniform and post 16 students are dressed in smart casual clothing. Unfortunately, the 

photographer will attend on this date only and if students are not in on the day, the photographer 

will not be able to arrange any additional dates. 

 

Proof cards will be sent home shortly after and we will confirm the deadline for ordering prints. Any 

orders after the deadline will need to be placed directly with Tempest Photography using their 

online system. If ordering through school, please make sure you identify clearly what you want and 

include the correct money. Any orders received without payment will not be placed.  

 

We hope you are pleased with the results and feel that the quality of photographs is excellent 

value for money.  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

 

Dr C Lingard (Mrs) 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 


